


IRS Issues Guidance on Taxability of Loan Proceeds (Notice 2020-32)

Although the CARES Act indicates that PPP forgiven loan proceeds are not taxable, on April 30, 
2020 the IRS announced that a taxpayer who receives a PPP loan is not permitted to deduct  
expenses paid out of forgiven loan proceeds. This, in turn, makes the loan proceeds taxable  
after all. 

Additionally, the IRS announced that businesses who receive PPP loans may defer FICA tax  
payments until receiving a decision on the forgiveness of their loan. This will help relieve the 
burden of paying payroll taxes during the 8-week period post-closing, allowing borrowers to 
maximize the use of loan funds.

There is still a chance that the IRS notice on non-deductibility of expenses noted above could be 
overturned. However, at the moment, we have to assume this is final guidance and plan accordingly.

We expect to see additional guidance released in the coming weeks, and we will continue to 
analyze the guidance we receive and keep you abreast of any updates. If you have any questions, 
please don’t hesitate to contact us at ppp@crrcpa.com, or visit our COVID-19 resource center at 
www.crrcpa.com/covid19 for additional information.

We’re in this together.
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